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Seaman	High	School		
Alumni	Association,	Inc.	

ALUMNI	NEWS	
GREETINGS FROM YOUR PRESIDENT 

	
Disclaimer:  Everything in this newsletter, after this first paragraph, was written 
before COVID-19 entered and turned everyone’s world upside down.  While the many 
closures, cancellations, and postponements have been necessary to protect the 
American people we have opted, AT THIS POINT, to forge ahead with our plans for 
the 100 Year Celebration on June 6th and 7th.  That said, I know everyone realizes 
that this is a very fluid and fast-moving time to making decisions in and we may feel 
the need to postpone our event weekend.  I can almost guarantee you that in the 
three weeks it takes to get this newsletter printed and to your mailbox, some things 
will have changed.  We will do our best to notify everyone as soon as we can.  Your 
alumni board has decided that a firm decision to cancel or continue with plans must 
be made no later than May 6th, one month before the event so please be on the 
lookout for information by then.  Please don’t wait to register for any events, 
especially the Banquet on Sunday night.  Waiting to reserve your spot just means 
that if we decide we are definitely able to go on with it, your alumni board will be 
scrambling with all the last-minute reservations.  If you do reserve your meal for the 
banquet and we find the need to cancel, we will refund your money.  Please contact 
me with any questions or concerns you might have.  You can e-mail me at 
homefreys@sbcglobal.net or send us a private message on the Seaman High School 
Alumni Association Facebook page and I will respond to you as quickly as possible.   I 
know not all of you follow us on Facebook but that is where the notifications will be 
able to be updated the quickest and the event page for the 100 Year Celebration will 
be updated in real time. 
 

No	time	for	pleasantries	in	this	newsletter,	fellow	alumni!		We’ve	got	lots	of	news	for	you	
so	let’s	get	right	to	it.	

	
Your	alumni	association	board	is	in	the	midst	of	planning	the	greatest	100	Year	

Celebration	that	Seaman	has	ever	seen…..no	pressure	on	us	since	it’s	the	first	of	these	
celebrations!		But	we	aim	to	make	it	enough	fun	and	involve	enough	alumni	that	the	alumni	
board	in	the	year	2120	have	their	work	cut	out	for	them.	
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Mark	your	calendars	for	the	weekend	of	June	6th	and	7th	and	come	join	us	and	all	your	
fellow	alumni	in	celebrating	the	first	100	years	of	Seaman	High	School.		There	will	be	plenty	of	
things	to	do	and	see,	here’s	a	list	of	what	we	have	planned	so	far.	

	
Saturday,	June	6th	

6:00am	–	11:00	am	–	Soldier	Township	Fire	Department	Pancake	Feed	
8:30am	–	5K	race,	registration	is	required	and	you	can	find	the	registration	form	on	page	13	of	
this	newsletter.	
9:00am	–	Kansas	Klassic	Volleyball	Tournament,	there	is	a	cost	to	attend	and	we	won’t	know	
what	time	our	girls	are	playing	until	closer	to	the	event.	
9:30am	–	Half	Mile	Fun	Run/Walk,	registration	is	required	and	you	can	find	the	registration	form	
on	page	13	of	this	newsletter.	
11:00am	–	7:00pm	–	Food	Trucks	available	in	the	front	drive	of	the	school.		Just	a	couple	of	the	
trucks	we	have	lined	up	so	far	happen	to	be	4	Guys	Catering	and	Blue	Smoke	BBQ,	both	owned	
my	Seaman	graduates.	
11:00am	–	7:00pm	–	Booths	set	up	from	different	clubs,	organizations,	and	schools	in	the	district.		
This	will	be	a	great	time	to	check	out	some	of	the	fun	things	that	have	been	happening	in	our	
community.		Come	check	them	all	out!	
2:00pm	–	4:00pm	–	Interact	Car	Show,	if	you’d	like	to	register	to	show	your	car	contact	me	and	
I’ll	make	sure	you	get	a	reservation	form.		Otherwise,	just	come	and	enjoy	all	the	cool	cars	and	
check	out	which	ones	win	the	awards.	
7:00pm	–	10:00pm	–	Stay	for	some	live	music!		Can’t	divulge	who	will	be	playing	yet,	but	rest	
assured	we’ve	got	some	musical	talent	in	our	alumni	pool	and	we	can’t	wait	to	see	them	perform!	
We’ve	got	some	other	tricks	up	our	sleeves	too	and	you’ll	just	have	to	attend	to	see	what	they	all	
are!		I	can	let	you	know	that	at	some	point	during	the	day	the	Say	Cheez	Photo	Booth	will	be	set	
up	and	taking	pics	of	you	and	all	your	classmates.		Mark	and	Autumn	Johannes	(’87	and	’93	
alums)	have	graciously	donated	their	time	and	talent	that	day	so	you	can	have	souvenir	pictures.		
We’ll	have	T-shirts	with	a	design	that	commemorates	our	first	100	years	for	sale	and	the	
proceeds	from	those	will	go	to	beef	up	our	endowment	fund	to	award	scholarships	for	students	
in	the	next	100	graduating	classes.		Also	expect	some	special	giveaways,	silent	auction	items,	and	
fun	games	all	day	long.	
	

Sunday,	June	7th	
4:00pm	–	6:00pm	–	Social	hour	in	the	commons	area	
6:00pm	–	9:00pm	–	Annual	Alumni	Banquet!		We’ve	got	yet	another	of	our	former	classmates	
catering	dinner	for	us	that	evening	and	we’re	looking	forward	to	the	great	menu	that	John	
Jackson	(Class	of	’81)	has	put	together.		The	Throne	Catering	company	is	his	name	and	good	food	
is	his	game.		Reservations	required	and	you	can	find	the	reservation	form	on	page	15.	
But	mostly,	come	enjoy	some	time	with	your	former	classmates,	friends,	and	family.		Let’s	
celebrate	the	first	100	Years	of	Seaman	and	prepare	for	the	next	100!		Can’t	wait	to	see	everyone	
there!	
Go	Vikes,	
	
Paula	Kelly-Frey	
Class	of	‘88	
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Seaman Historical Museum 
 

The Seaman Historical Society: Museum and Archives is pleased to announce that we 
were awarded a $21,189 grant from Information Network Kansas (INK). This student 
written grant will allow the newly created Museum Studies class to begin digitizing 
documents and artifacts of the museum. These materials, once digitized, will be housed 
on a web portal similar to the Kansas State Historical Society, Kansas Memory webpage.  
  
While we remodel and create an online presence for the museum, we need your help with 
the physical space of the museum. We are bursting at the seams and need to purchase 
museum quality storage and display materials to bring your museum up to national 
standards. 
  
If you are interested in sponsoring or donating to this effort please contact Nathan 
McAlister at Seaman High School, 785-286-8300 or email:nmcalister@usd345.com. 
  
Centennial Donor: $3,000 (+)   Viking Donor Level: $2,000-$3,000 
Historian Donor Level: $1,000-$1,999 Archival Donor Level: $500-$999 
Exhibit Donor Level: $150-$499  Patron Donor Level: $50-$149 
 
 
 

Messages from Alumni 
1958 – Ralph M. Easum -  bud to Fred Gilliland.  Graduated from Washburn U. in 1958 
and started a half-century career as a Navy Civil Servant in a host of different 
occupations (missile flight analysis; missile test, calibration, metrology, and repair; 
telemetry station management; aircrew monitoring and evaluation (all for Navy and 
Marine Corps);  then after Civil Service retirement, continued to perform support for 
the Navy and Marine Corps via contractor support, finally retiring in January 2018. 
 
I’ve appreciated getting the Seaman Alum Newsletters all these years…keep on 
sending them.  Thanks again! 
 
1958 – Morris E. Jenkins – We appreciate all the hard work everyone does for the 
Alumni Association.  I enjoy your newsletter.  We still live in Wyoming but are back in 
Kansas several times a year.  Our son and his wife live in Overland Park, KS and 
blessed us with twin grandsons so the Jenkins name will be carried on to another 
generation.  Look forward to seeing everyone next June. 
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1960 – Robert D. Carter – Thanks for keeping us up to date on Seaman news.  We 
are looking forward to two new great grandchildren this year; 8 in all.  Still living on 
the farm in Valley Falls.  Now we know what it feels like to be 77!!  Go Vikes! 
 
1960 & 1964 – Judith McNorton McFarlin & Patricia McNorton Myrick – Patty and I 
really enjoy the newsletter.  You all put a lot of effort into it.  I especially enjoy the 
photos. 
 
1963 – Rusty Givens – 100 wonderful best wishes!  Good school and wonderful 
alumni! 
 
1963 – Richard J. Kelly – Always enjoy getting the newsletter.  Looking forward to 
the 100-year celebrations this year at our banquet.  To all officers and Board 
Associates – Thank you! 
 
1970 – Martin Millard – Have been living in Golden Colorado the past 24 years.  My 
wife and I are retired nurses.  This year we became full time RV’ers.  On a quest to 
see all the National Parks in the USA. 
 
1981 – Brad Russell – Thanks for keeping us up to date! 
 

************************************************************* 
 

In Memory of…………… 
CLASS NAME CITY DATE 
1924 Evelyn May Hook Westlake Village, CA 7/19/00 
1925 Joseph V. Hook Westlake Village, CA 3/31/98 
1939 Goldie Katherine Raab Desch Topeka, KS 11/3/19 
1941 Alice M. Fairbanks Long Las Vegas, NV 9/2/19 
1943 Ina L. Robinson Patterson Topeka, KS 10/10/19 
1945 Virginia Aileen Woodbury Martinson Topeka, KS 10/14/19 
1945 Albert William Sester Topeka, KS 1/18/20 
1946 Lucille L. Hylt Falley Pontiac IL ?? 
1947 Betty Jean Boettcher Matheny Topeka, KS 2/17/20 
1948 William D. Browning Danville, Virginia 5/26/19 
1949 Wayne Fred McNorton Topeka, KS 2/11/20 
1951 Margaret Sloyer Hersh Topeka, KS 10/1/19 
1954 Georgia Ann Clarke Topeka, KS 1/25/20 
1957 Noel Smith Campbell Forsyth, MO 9/19/19 
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1958 Dr. Deronda "DD" A. Meacham Ashley Topeka, KS 11/7/19 
1958 Kenneth "Ken" Howard Tolle Topeka, KS 3/4/20 
1959 Judith Sherman Gabriel Olathe, KS 1/13/20 
1959 Dona Kabriel Roeser Topeka, KS 3/8/20 
1960 Robert L. Browning Topeka, KS 10/29/19 
1960 Judith (Judy) Bates Harder Longton, KS 1/3/20 
1961 Roxanna Tenpenny Johnston - Roxie 

also worked as a para and secretary at 
SHS for many years 

Topeka, KS 10/31/19 

1965 Larry E. Shafer Topeka, KS 10/30/19 
1966 Barry Lynn Marney Topeka, KS 2/10/20 
1967 Dennis P. Kabriel Topeka, KS 10/13/19 
1968 Robert Kelly Topeka, KS 10/2/19 
1969 William Richard Eaken Topeka, KS 9/21/19 
1969 Janice M. Thurber Morin Topeka, KS 2/6/20 
1970 Vikki Long Lindemuth Topeka, KS 11/11/19 
1972 Joan L. Parks Prchal (attended) Topeka, KS 2/20/20 
1977 Ronald William Currence Topeka, KS 9/11/19 
1980 Todd Eugene Huss Topeka, KS 1/27/20 
1981 Diane Carol DeHart (attended) Topeka, KS 1/8/20 
1982 Ann Catherine Lardner Aponte Topeka, KS 1/17/20 
1986 James Michael "Jimmie" Bickell Topeka, KS 12/14/19 
1986 Shelly M. Helmick Murray - Shelly also 

worked for the district in Food Service 
and as a custodian 

Topeka, KS 1/11/20 

1987 Brian Kent Hildebrandt Middelton, ID 2/17/20 
1990 James Chappell Middletown, OH 5/30/19 
1994 Amy Dawn Seehorn Bringhurst Derby, KS 1/16/20 
1995 Reuben James Juarez Topeka, KS 12/17/19 
1995 Gentra Elizabeth Loyd Topeka, KS 12/30/19 
2012 Taylor Duham Topeka, KS 11/19/19 

    
        

 
Gary Johnson - former custodian at 
Seaman Middle School  

Topeka, KS 11/16/19 

 
Phyllis M. Stroud - former music teacher 
at Rochester Elem.  

Topeka, KS 12/9/19 

 

Donna Jewell - former Special Education 
Teacher at Seaman High 

Topeka KS 12/11/19 
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Dean Burton Edson - taught and 
coached at Seaman  

Topeka, KS 12/1/19 

 
Vada Peerenboom - former secretary in 
the Library at Seaman High  

Topeka, KS 1/8/20 

 
Gary Stroud - former Band teacher at 
Seaman High School 

Topeka, KS 
2/2/20 

 
Cheryl Shepherd Sayler - art teacher at 
Northern Hills 

Topeka, KS 1/28/20 

 

Charles Raymond "Ray" Glaze - former 
teacher and coach at Seaman High 
School 

Topeka, KS 2/8/20 

 
 

 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HELPING BUILD OUR                                                                                                            

SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP ENDOWMENT	
 
1951 – Marvin Lindberg – In Memory of:   
    1951 Fern Howland Shaw 
 
1958 – Morris E. Jenkins    1959 – Kenneth Waters 

 
1960 – Cheryl R. Koch – in Memory of: 1963 – Richard J. Kelly 

   1960 Thom Concus and 
    1966 Dennis Kabriel 
    Larry Ross 

 
1969 – Class of 1969    1980 – Bob Fletcher 

 
 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE                                                              
SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

 
1942 – Dorothy Cochran Mulligan   1955 – Ruth Griffiths Timberlake 
 
1958 – Morris E. Jenkins     1959 – Philip V. Keller 

              Kenneth Waters 
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1960 -  Robert D. Carter     1962 – John M. Vorse   
     Cheryl R. Koch 

   Larry & Carolyn Olden Miller 
    Judith McNorton McFarlin 
    Larry Ross 
 
1963 –  Rusty Givens     1964 – Harold Michael 

    Richard J. Kelly         Patricia McNorton Myrick 
 
1965 - Class of 1965     1966 – Ted Appelhanz 
 
1968 – Bill Pierson     1971 – Melanie Huxman-Hickok 
 
1974 – Darlene Crawford Allen    1977 – Teresa Kay Allen Bliss 
 
1980 – Bob Fletcher     1981 – Brad Russell 
 

 
*************************************************************************** 

KAW VALLEY BANK TREASURER'S REPORT 

10/1/19 BEGINNING BALANCE WITH BANK $ 6,519.06  

DEPOSITS AND INTEREST:  10/2/19-02/29/20 Donations and Reservations $2,065.69  

10/2/19-02/29/20 - Interest $3.86   

10/2/19-02/29/20 - TOTAL DEPOSITS AND INTEREST $2,069.55 

EXPENSES:   12/10/19 – Endowment Transfer (Joint Donation) $(25.00)  

12/11/19 – Hall Printing:  Printing $(1,382.93) 

12/11/19 - American Presort, Inc. - Printing $(807.11)  

12/16/20 – Class of 1974 (Joint Donation) $(500.00) 

10/2/19-02/29/20 TOTAL EXPENSES $(2,715.04)  

02/29/20 ENDING BALANCE WITH BANK $5,873.57  
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SILVER LAKE BANK ENDOWMENT TREASURER'S REPORT 

01/01/19 BEGINNING BALANCE WITH BANK $18,197.74  

DEPOSITS AND INTEREST:   

10/2/19-02/29/20 Endowments $536.56  

10/2/19-02/29/20 Interest $11.53  

10/2/19-02/29/20 TOTAL DEPOSITS AND INTEREST $548.09 

EXPENSES  

10/2/19 – 02/29/20 - TOTAL EXPENSES $ (0)  

02/29/20 ENDING BALANCE WITH BANK $18,745.83 

PETTY CASH TREASURER'S REPORT 
10/1/19 BEGINNING BALANCE $52.50 

02/29/20 ENDING BALANCE $51.50  

ALL ACCOUNT SUMMARY 

02/29/20 Kaw Valley Operating Account Balance. $5,873.57  

02/29/20 Silver Lake Bank Endowment Account Balance $18,745.83 

02/29/20 Petty Cash Balance $51.50 

02/29/20 TOTAL BALANCE $24,670.90 

 

CLASS REUNION INFORMATION 
Class	of	1962: 
Class of 1962 will celebrate its "annual" class reunion on Saturday, June 6, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. 
at Vikings Grille, 4731 NW Hunters Ridge Court, Topeka.   Contact:  Carol Galligher 
Marcellus @ mmarcellus1@kc.rr.com if you have questions.	
  	
 
Class	of	1970:		It is time for our 50-year class reunion, to be held in conjunction with the 
Seaman High School Alumni Association’s celebration of 100 years of graduating classes. 
Pass the word to classmates to join together the weekend of June 6th and 7th, 2020. The 
Alumni Association is hosting an all-day event on Saturday, June 6th at Seaman High School 
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which is detailed in this issue of the Alumni News.  Please join in any or all of these activities, 
but if you would like to take a break from these festivities and join your classmates at the 
Vikings Grille (Party Room), 4731 NW Hunters Ridge Circle, from 11:00 AM until 2:00 PM for 
lunch, conversation, reminiscing and perhaps enjoy a drink that you cannot get from the food 
trucks. Help is needed in contacting classmates who have moved or do not receive this 
newsletter. Please ask for the list of “missing” classmates by sending an email to 
seamanvikes70@gmail.com. Finally, you are definitely encouraged to attend the Annual 
Alumni Banquet on Sunday, June 7, 2020 by completing the Registration Form included with 
this issue of the Alumni News! Let’s have a great showing from the Class of 1970! 
 
Class	of	1975: 
45th Class Reunion    Friday, June 5, 2020 
The Pennant~ Event Room  6 pm to 11 pm 
915 S. Kansas Avenue 
Topeka, KS  66612 
 
Reunion Committee:  Curt Lewis, Janice (Sodergren) Greenlee, Brian Broadbent, Rodney 
Barrand, Del Weiler, Greg DeBacker, Mike Hall, Karen (Brady) Munns, Cindi (Cramer) 
Stover, Lona Decker, Lynn (Hiebsch) Pelton. 
 
Class	of	2000:	
October 3, 2020  The Pennant on Kansas Avenue.   6:00 p.m. to midnight.   
Contact Matt Tinsley through Facebook or follow our Class of 2000 Facebook page. 
 
 
Class	of	2010:	
May 30th at the Norseman.   5:30-9:00 pm.        
Contact Mason Grittman or join the Class of 2010 page on Facebook. 
 

***************************************************************************************************
The Class of 1974 held their 45-year reunion last August. Over 80 classmates and 
guests were able to attend. The reunion committee decided on casual, relaxed 
events which were well received. 

Friday night we were welcomed at Brian and Paula Yingling's home and enjoyed food 
from Blue Smoke BBQ food truck. Saturday began with a golf scramble put together 
by Andy Rinner at Village Greens Golf Course in Meriden. Congratulations to Mark 
Henley and Brian Yingling, for their first place win! 

Saturday night we gathered at Tecumseh Park and had lots of time to visit before 
the Italian buffet arrived. It was delicious and plentiful. We were happy to be able to 
donate the extra packaged food to the Topeka Rescue Mission at the end of the 
night. 
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During the evening, arrangements had been made with a photographer for a group 
photo. You can see it posted on our Facebook page, Seaman High School Class of 
1974. You are invited to Like and Join our page to keep up with upcoming news 
on Class of '74 classmates and events. 

Vicki Boaz Coulter, Reunion Committee Member 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

Seaman 100th Classic Rock Party 
Sponsored by Rod and Jim Lewis 

 
Featuring:  
    Elliot Lurie of Looking Glass 
    Peter Noone of Herman Hermits 
    Felix Cavalier of The Rascals 
 
When: Saturday, October 3, 2020 
 
Where: Prairie Band Casino 
  
Information to come will explain the Admission prices, Corporate or individual tables will be 
available. We will also be working on the possibility of a meet and greet packages, if the 
artists are willing. 
 
Looking for volunteers to help out for ticket sales, tables sales. 
 
Contact    Rod Lewis (218-820-2224 - rodlewis@frontier.com)    
           Jim Lewis (620-561-2210 -  jimlewis@sbcglobal.net)  
 
If you are interested in being part of the financial backing for the 100th Classic Rock Party. 
Don't miss out on the great opportunity to be part of this Seaman Celebration.  
  

 
 

 
 



SEAMAN ALUMNI NEWS SPRING 2020 
	

	
	

11	

 
Fall into Fitness 

100 Year Celebration 
5K	

	
Dear	Prospective	Sponsor,	
As	many	of	you	may	know,	Seaman	High	School	will	be	celebrating	the	100th	graduating	class	in	
May	of	this	year.		The	Seaman	High	School	Alumni	Association	in	conjunction	with	the	school	
district	is	planning	a	weekend	of	events	to	commemorate	this	occasion	on	June	6	and	7th,	2020.	
It	is	with	much	excitement	that	our	Tenth	annual	Seaman	USD	345	“Fall	into	Fitness”	5K	
walk/run	event	will	be	held	in	conjunction	with	the	Alumni	100th	Year	Celebration.		This	year’s	
“Fall	into	Fitness”	event	will	be	held	on	June	6,	at	Seaman	High	School,	located	at	4850	NW	
Rochester	Rd,	here	in	Topeka.		Other	planned	weekend	events	include	a	car	show,	food	trucks,	
games,	live	music,	booths	that	highlight	different	groups	within	the	district,	promotion	of	our	
historical	museum,	and	an	all	alumni	dinner	Sunday	night	to	cap	it	all!	
	
To	accomplish	our	project	goals,	we	are	writing	to	you	specifically	to	ask	for	a	sponsorship	of	our	
5k	race.		We	are	counting	on	support	from	area	alumni	businesses	and	sponsor	donations.	The	
purpose	of	this	letter	is	to	invite	you	to	join	us	and	help	by	sponsoring	this	tenth	annual	“Fall	into	
Fitness”	5K	100th	Year	Celebration	run.		Proceeds	from	this	year’s	run/walk	will	support	Phase	2	
of	constructing	a	fitness	trail	on	the	property	surrounding	Seaman	High	School	and	Alumni	
Scholarship	fund.		Which	will	provide	an	opportunity	for	high	school	students	and	athletes	to	
train	safely	and	apply	for	an	Alumni	Scholarship.	Phase	2	will	also	be	a	wonderful	addition	to	the	
North	Topeka	Community	as	a	place	for	individuals	and	families	to	exercise.	We	are	proud	to	
share	that	phase	1	of	our	trail,	officially	named	“The	Dr.	Carolyn	Orozco	Fitness	Trail”,	has	been	
very	popular	and	heavily	used.	Looking	forward	to	expanding	the	trail	in	the	future!	
	
Sponsors	may	choose	to	participate	on	several	levels.	See	the	attachment	of	this	letter	for	more	
information	regarding	sponsorship	levels.	We	rely	on	partnerships	with	respected	sponsors	to	
help	us	communicate	the	event,	to	increase	exposure,	and	to	provide	details	surrounding	the	
event.	We	would	need	to	know	of	your	sponsorship	by	April	10th		in	order	to	include	sponsor	
names	and	logo	on	the	event	banner,	websites,	twitter	pages,	and	in	the	District	and	Alumni	
newsletters.	We	hope	you	will	join	other	area	alumni	businesses	and	sponsors	by	supporting	this	
very	important	event	and	helping	us	work	toward	a	healthier	community!	
Thank	you	for	considering	a	sponsorship	of	our	5k	race!			
	
Sincerely,	
The	Seaman	High	5K	Committee	
The	Alumni	Association	
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Seaman	USD	345	
“Fall	Into	Fitness”	

100	Year	Celebration	
District	Fun	Run	Sponsored	by	the	Seaman	High	School	&	Seaman	Alumni	Association	

Saturday,	June	6	at	Seaman	High	School	Track	(4850	NW	Rochester	Road)	
	

5K	Run/	Walk	8:30	a.m.	
800	Meter	Fun	Run/Walk-9:30	a.m.	

Sponsorship Levels 
 
$500 sponsor 
Name in “Fall into Fitness” brochure 
Name in “Fall into Fitness” race information website 
Name advertised on Alumni Association’s Facebook and Twitter pages 
Name advertised in Alumni Newsletter (sent app. 3000 alumni) 
Name and Logo on 100th Year Celebration Banner displayed at all Events 
 
$200 sponsor 
Name in “Fall into Fitness” brochure 
Name on “Fall into Fitness” race information website 
Name advertised on Alumni Association’s Facebook and Twitter pages 
Name advertised in Alumni Newsletter (sent app. 3000 alumni) 
Name in Large print on 100th Year Celebration Banner displayed at all Events 
 
$100 sponsor 
Name on “Fall into Fitness” brochure 
Name on “Fall into Fitness” race information website 
Name advertised on Alumni Association’s Facebook and Twitter pages 
Name advertised in Alumni Newsletter (sent app. 3000 alumni) 
Name in Small print on 100th Year Celebration Banner displayed at all Events 
 
$50 sponsor 
Name on “Fall into Fitness” brochure 
Name on “Fall into Fitness” race information website 
Name advertised on Alumni Association’s Facebook and Twitter pages 
 

All sponsors may provide additional advertising materials to go into the 
“registration packets” for each runner.  We will need these items by May 7th.  If 
you would like, we can come by to pick up your donation, or you may mail them to  

        Claudia Welch   
      c/o Seaman High School 

4850 NW Rochester Road 
Topeka, KS  66617 

Sponsors & /or Participants may register online at 
www.Seamanschools.org/fallintofitness 

 
CHECKS SHOULD BE MADE OUT TO “FALL INTO FITNESS.” 
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SATURDAY, JUNE 6, 2020          SEAMAN VIKING STADIUM 
8:30 A.M. RACE HALF MILE 

FUN RUN/WALK FOLLOWING THE 5K AT 9:30 A.M. 
 

Please return this form and payment to: 
Seaman High School c/o Claudia Welch 

4850 NW Rochester Rd., Topeka, KS 66617 
Make checks payable to “Fall into Fitness” 

 
EARLY REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  MAY 7, 2020 

 
  ADULTS      UNDER 18 

Early Registration $20    Early Registration  $15 
Late Registrtaion. $30    Late Registration   $20 
 

Name_________________________________________________________ 

Male or Female____________________Date of Birth_____________________ 

Seaman Graduating Class of_______________ 

Address_______________________________________________________ 

City________________________State________________Zip____________ 

Phone________________________________________________________ 

Email_________________________________________________________ 

Signature/Date__________________________________________________ 
   (Parents sign for children under 18) 
 

SELECT T-SHIRT SIZE 
Registration fee includes t-shirt (if registered before May 7) 

 
                 Youth:  6-8  10-12  14-16  18-20 

Adult:  SM  MD  LG  XL  XXL 

Waiver:	I	know	that	running/walking	a	road	race/walk	is	a	potential	hazardous	activity.	I	should	not	enter	or	run	
unless	I	am	medically	able	and	properly	trained.	I	assume	all	the	risks	associated	with	running/walking	this	event	
including,	but	not	limited	to	falls,	contact	with	other	participants,	the	effects	of	the	weather,	traffic	on	the	course,	
and	the	condition	of	the	roads,	all	such	risks	being	known	and	appreciated	by	me.	Having	read	this	waiver	and	
knowing	these	facts	and	in	consideration	of	your	accepting	my	entry,	I	for	myself	and	anyone	entitled	to	act	on	my	
behalf,	waive	and	release	the	Seaman	School	District,	directors,	sponsors,	and	their	representatives	from	all	claims	
of	liabilities	of	any	kind	arising	out	of	my	participation	in	this	event.	I	grant	permission	to	all	of	the	forgoing	to	use	
any	photographs,	motion	pictures,	recordings,	or	any	other	record	of	this	event	for	any	legitimate	purpose.		

There	will	be	no	refunds	for	inclement	weather. 
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SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, INC. 

TOPEKA, KANSAS 
 

CONTRIBUTION FORM 
 

 
NAME             

(Please include maiden name) 
 

STREET ADDRESS           

City, state, zip            

Class of     

 

Amount submitted for contribution  $     

Amount submitted For SCHOLARSHIP $     

 

Comments: 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

SUBMIT ONE FORM FOR EACH ALUMNI 
PLEASE SUBMIT SEPARATE CHECKS FOR CONTRIBUTIONS  

AND ENDOWMENT 
MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO:   

SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
	

RETURN	TO:			 SEAMAN	HIGH	SCHOOL	ALUMNI	ASSOCIATION	
	 	 	 Kathy	Johnson	
	 	 	 17215	Bowser	Dr.	
	 	 	 Hoyt,	KS.	66440	
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48th ANNUAL SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION BANQUET 

 
Seaman High School, 4850 NW Rochester Rd., Topeka, KS 

 
SUNDAY JUNE 7, 2020 

VISITING AT 4:00 P.M. - DINNER AT 6:00 P.M. 
 

THERE WILL BE DOOR PRIZES - SO COME AND SEE IF YOU ARE A LUCKY WINNER!! 
 

 
Please retain the top portion of this form as a reminder. Fill out and detach the 
bottom portion to send with your check. We will do our best to honor seat requests 
- but remember to get your registration in early. 
**************************************************************************************  

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO “SEAMAN ALUMNI ASSOCIATION” AND MAIL WITH 
REGISTRATION TO: Kathy Johnson, 17215 Bowser Dr., Hoyt, KS 66440 

PHONE - 785 408-4945 
NOTE: The deadline for SAA receiving your registration or canceling is: 

******WEDNESDAY, May 15, 2020****** 
 

YOUR NAME_____________________________________________________CLASS OF______   
(Last)    (First)   (MI)   (Maiden)  

SPOUSE*________________________________________________________ CLASS OF______ 

(Last)    (First)   (MI)   (Maiden)  
GUEST*_________________________________________________________ CLASS OF______  

(Last)    (First)   (MI)   (Maiden)  
ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________  

CITY___________________________________STATE_______________________ZIP_________ 

*If not a Seaman Alumni, we do not need the class year. 

RESERVATIONS FOR DINNER (_______) @ $20.00  
Per Person……………………$__________________  

Additional Donation for Operation of the Alumni Association…………$         
TOTAL ENCLOSED…………...……$_________________  

 
*****SEATING ASSIGNMENT: If you are both alumni, but graduated in different years, 

please check your choice of seating. We want to sit together at the Class of __________. 
We want to sit separately with our own Class of _____________ and _____________.  
If you have a guest who is not a Seaman Alumni, just note that and indicate where  

they wish to be seated.  If you would like to submit a contribution for the scholarship 
endowment please write a separate check. The checking account and endowment account 

are not at the same bank.  Thanks! 
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Reunion Info: 1962, 1970, 1975, 2000, 2010 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
President ’88  Paula Kelly Frey 1401 Nichols, Manhattan, KS 66503  785-341-6750 
Vice President ’18  Cameron Meinholdt 
Secretary                ’74  Kathy Carrow Johnson            17215 Bowser Dr., Hoyt, KS 66440   785-408-4945 
Asst. Secretary        ’88  Amy Jean Stone Harrison.      122 NE Coachlight Dr., Topeka, KS 66617  785-250-3345 
Treasurer                 ‘92  Fred Patton 339 NE 46th St., Topeka, KS 66617 
Board Associate ‘58  Fred Gilliland    900 S@ 31st St., Apt. EV 123   785-274-5540 
Board Associtae ’70  Karlin Banning Price    1224 NW Eugene St., Topeka, KS. 66608-1411        785-817-7581 
Board Associate      ’73  Debra White Meinholdt             1900 NW Central Ave., Topeka, KS 66608  785-234-5286 
Board Associate ’74  Brad Broadbent    1939 NE 70th St., Topeka, KS 66617  785-224-5819 
Board Associate ’75  Greg T. DeBacker    2907 NW Topeka Blvd., Topeka, Ks 66617  785-286-3029 
Board Associate ’88  Jim Clark     1221 SW Garfield Ave., Topeka, KS. 66604   
Board Associate ’90  Gail Krallman    3037 SW Randolph, #FF, Topeka, KS. 66611  
 
If you have information you would like to have in the next Seaman Alumni Newsletter, please send the information to one of 
the officers listed above or email to these addresses: 
    Kathy Johnson – kajohnson172@gmail.com 
     

If you want to be removed from our mailing list please notify a SHSAA Board member. 
DON’T FORGET!! 

THE SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION HAS INFORMATION ON THE SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL 
WEBSITE @ www.usd345.com/alumni 

Seaman	High	School	Alumni	Association	
Kathy	Johnson,	Secretary	
17215	BOWSER	DR.	
HOYT,	KS		66440	


